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Club News and Other Information 

 
 
 

 

Last Club Meeting 

October 21st – at the Willamette Grill. 
Mike Denlis, Jim Corbett, John Thompson, 
and Gene Pape attended. 

 
Next Club Meeting   

Time and place – 10 a.m. Saturday 
November 18th, at the  ranch, or Mom’s 
Restaurant at 1295 Highway 99 (across 
from the Gilbert shopping center) if the 
weather is not good. 

 

Out of town flying   

Fall Final Fun Fly October 28, 2017, Bill 
Riegel Model Airpark, Salem, Ore. 

Flying, Food and Prizes. A great way to 
end the season! 

EPS members Gene Pape, Jim Corbett, 
Mike Hazel and Dave Shrum attended. 

See report on page 2. 

 

 

Local flying  

November 4 – We had a small flying 
session at the Ranch.   

John Thompson and Gene Pape flew, 
Jim Corbett and Wayne Esauk watched. 
 

 
 

Orchard Point Park 

When the ranch gets too wet to fly we will 
be flying at Orchard Point Park. You will 
need to get your Park Pass ($10) from the 
Lane County Parks people. 

 

 

A little windy? 

http://flyinglines.org/propspinners.html
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 Fall Final Fun Fly   -   Oct. 28, 2017, Bill Riegel Model Airpark, Salem, Ore. 
 

The WOLF Fall Finale Fun Fly was ... Fabulous! 
 

By Mike Hazel 

The conditions were perfect for this event, clear skies with calm air and 70 degree 
temperatures. Several control-line pilots were on hand at the Bill Riegel Model Airpark in 
Salem to put up flights with various Stunt, Combat, and sport planes. Most of the flying was 
done on the asphalt circle, but a few flights were done on the grass circle which is slated for 
improvements in 2018. 

There was a pot of hot chili on the stove for lunch, and a table full of prizes with something 
for everybody who put in a flight during the day. WOLF members in attendance were: Craig 
Bartlett, Gene Pape, Gary Harris, Mike Hazel, Conrad Anglin, Jerry Eichten, Dave Royer, 
Dean Singleton and Steve Lindstedt. Also attending were Roy DeCamara, Tim Wescott, 
Richard Entwhistle, Dave Shrum, Bob Lewis, Pat Chewning and Jim Corbett. Nearly 
everybody put up at least one flight.  

 
 

Tim Wescott flies at the WOLF Fall Finale Fun Fly. Sunglasses necessary on Oct. 28!   Mike Hazel photo. 
 

See full report - http://flyinglines.org/wolf.fall.finale.17.html 

http://flyinglines.org/wolf.fall.finale.17.html
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 Flying at The Ranch    -   November 4 
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Upcoming Model Activities 

 
 

Nov. 18 - New date! Northwest Skyraiders Winter 
Swap Meet, Denny's Restaurant Meeting Room, 
1246 North Central Ave., Kent, Wash. 

Nov. 25 - Northwest Sport Race contest at Jim 
Walker Memorial Flying Field, Delta Park, Portland, 
Ore. Sponsored by Northwest Fireballs. 

Dec. 2 - Northwest Skyraiders Winter Swap Meet, 
Clover Park Aviation Paint Hangar, Puyallup, Wash.  

Jan. 1, 2018 - Polar Bear Fun Fly, Rice Mill Road 
Park, Richmond, B.C., 10 a.m. until ??? Sponsored 
by Vancouver Gas Model Club. 

March 3 - Oregon Flying Fun No. 2, Sunshine Park, 
Roseburg, Ore. Fly any kind of airplane, eat lunch, 
win prizes in "flying raffle." Sponsored by Roseburg 
area control-line fliers. 

March 13-18 - 40th annual Vintage Stunt 
Championships, Christopher Columbus Park, 
Tucson, Ariz. 

April 7 - Oregon Flying Fun No. 3, Bill Riegel Model 
Airpark, Salem, Ore. Fly any kind of airplane, win 
prizes in "flying raffle." Sponsored by Western 
Oregon Control-Line Flyers. 

 

Prop Spinner Club officers 
 

Mike Denlis, President 
Jim Corbett, VP, Secretary 
John Thompson, Treasurer 
Gene Pape, Safety Officer 
Jim Corbett, Newsletter Editor
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Where the Action Is:  http://flyinglines.org/Action.html      Visit: http://flyinglines.org  web site. 
 


